Steamship "GEMMA"

Mr. Webb of Shell Tankers Ltd.,
telephoned today stating that this ship
is being sold to Japan for scrap. She
is at present at Sambu but the Owners
would like to take her to Bangkok to
pick up a cargo for Japan.

Because of difficulties in
getting a new crew at Singapore, it is
desired to take the ship direct to
Bangkok and to carry out, at that port,
any work which may be required for the
issue of a certificate for the voyage
to Japan.

Mr. Webb requires an indication
of what the Society's requirements will
be, both from the classification and
Loadline points of view.
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2rd August,1965.
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